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Ref. No. : DU/Reg./2025/0203 Date 29/03/2025

NOTICE

All the students and teaching staff members are hereby informed that
the University will remain closed on Monday, 315t March 2025 on the
occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr Festival.

Note:
= This holiday does not apply to the following staff members:
All the Marketing Staff, Reception Staff, Supervisors, Labourers, Security
Staff, and Gardeners.

Regi .
Nava RaputdC.G1)4P8R%le CEO sir for kind information
2. Hon'ble Director General Madam for kind information
Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Sir for kind information
Mr. Mast Ram, Prujed Head, for information
All students’ WhatsApp Groups
All Notice Boards
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